
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Glendale
Public Works 

Project Hotline
(818) 548-3945 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL MODIFICATIONS 
AT WILSON AVENUE/HARVEY

DRIVE AND BROADWAY 

The City of Glendale’s Public Works Department has retained our 
company to make certain traffic and street improvements in your 
neighborhood as part of the Traffic Signal Modifications at Wilson 
Avenue/Harvey Drive and Broadway Project. 

To achieve this, the work will typically involve: 

 Traffic signal upgrades and modifications;  
 Installation of new striping and pavement markings; 
 Realignment of roadway and travel lanes; and 
 Construction of Portland Cement Concrete ADA curb 

ramps; 

It is anticipated that the entire work will be completed within 
80 working day(s) and hope that it does not cause undue 
hardships. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while we 
work to improve your City. 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL MODIFICATIONS AT 
WILSON AVENUE/HARVEY DRIVE

AND BROADWAY 

DATE(S): Spring-Fall 2015 

TIME:  7:00AM to 5:00PM 

PRIME CONTRACTOR 
Elecnor Belco Electric, Inc. 

4331 Schaefer Ave. 
Chino, CA 91710 
(909) 993-5470 

Glendale’s Public Works Department is committed to 
working with you to help you through the construction 
period. Every effort will be made to minimize any 
inconvenience to you. Your cooperation with construction 
crews and patience with any brief traffic or access delays 
will be appreciated. 

If you have any questions or concerns please call 
Yvonne Guerra of the Public Works Department at: (818) 
548-3945. 


